
08 July 2010
 
Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia
 
Dear Sir / Madam,
 

 
Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010

 
I strongly oppose this bill because this is not fair. We have spent so much
money and golden period of our life. We are making contribution in the
economy and paying tax. 
 
We thought this country is very good and our future will be bright. We will live
happy and peaceful life in Australia. We want to be a part of Australia. We have
never done anything wrong with this country. We have done everything legally.
 
Yes, you should catch illegal people who submit their files illegally and

terminate their  files but  please don’t  terminate legally lodged files.  Please see
how many refugee people are coming and getting permanent residency for free
but we are working very hard for it.  
 
I will be very thankful to you for this.  
 
Kind regards,
Gabbar Daku
 
 


